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We had a nice Super Smash Bros tournament with about 16 people.  

 

Couple more people came later in the day to play some board games.  

 

Denzel donated some soda and drinks which helped out a lot.  

 

People appreciated the amount of room the Cheon Hwa Gung has because we were all thinking that our 

house was getting a bit too crowded from the amount of people that were coming to these tournaments.  

 

I hope to get even more people to come out and play some board games. 

 

The next Zen Curry Cup will schedule on 11/7, after service at Cheon Hwa Gung Sanctuary. 

 


